
November 8, 1996 

 

Mr. Gaeton Fonzi 

7532 West Treasure Drive 

North Bay Village, FL 33141-4118 

 

 

Dear Gaeton: 

 

Enclosed you will find the most recent sanitized copy of the Lee Harvey Oswald, the CIA, 
and Mexico City Report and a copy of the John Scelso (ps) testimony to the House Select Committee 

on Assassinations, per your request.  These copies reflect the final review of these documents by the 

Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this or any other document, or if you should have 

any further information that might assist the Review Board in meeting its goals, please feel free to 

contact either myself or Manuel Legaspi. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

 

enclosure 


